Windrush
Compensation Scheme

The Home Office has launched the Windrush Compensation
Scheme for those who have suffered loss and experienced impact.

On Wednesday 9 October the Home Office will be hosting a public event in
Southampton to raise awareness of the scheme at :

NEW COMMUNITY CENTRAL HALL
ST. MARY STREET
SOUTHAMPTON

SO14 1NF

Between 16:30 —18:30

The event is one of a series of community events across the UK.
The event is open to all members of the public and anyone is
welcome to attend. It is aimed at affected individuals, community
leaders, charities and support groups. It will offer practical
information on the Windrush Compensation Scheme in addition
to help and support on how to make a claim.

Members of a special taskforce set up to help affected individuals
will also be on hand to answer any gquestions on the Scheme that
attendees may have.

You can also contact our dedicated helpline on:
Freephone: 0800 678 1925

Email: WindrushCompensationScheme@homeoffice.gov.uk

For the full list of losses and impacts
that can be compensated visit
www.gov.uk/windrush-compensation
for more information.




